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Message from Nancy Steinback:
I deeply regret that I have to resign as your district chair due to a family medical problem. My husband is not well enough to be left alone for very long periods of time and certainly not overnight. 

I have enjoyed being able to participate in the activities of the various organizations. It has been a wonderful experience and I am grateful for the opportunity to make as many new friends and do not give this experience up lightly.

I know Judy will make an excellent chair. She is organized and efficient.

God Bless,

Nancy Steinback

Calendar For 2017

Southern District Meeting


March 30, 2017 – Stoughton
Advocacy Day




April 19, 2017 - Madison
State Convention 



October 3-5, 2017 – Green Bay
News from our District

It is with regret that we inform you that Nancy Steinback has resigned her position as District chair. Judy Jaggard, chair-elect, will step into the position as Southern District chair.

PPE Report

Merry Christmas to all.

We have a new and exciting year ahead.

We may have many changes so we will have to pay special attention to any new information that comes to our attention. We will make our voice heard for the betterment of our local hospitals.
There are plans for more HEAT Roundtables with our state senators. This will help to bring our concerns to our lawmakers’ attention.
Keep up the HEAT and Happy New Year to all.

Jan Sheppard
PPE Southern District Chair

CHE Report

Mary Licht is currently filling this position, however, we are looking for an enthusiastic volunteer to step forward to assume the position of CHE – Community Health Education.
Year end reports – Please email copies of your year end reports (President, PPE and CHE)

to Judy Jaggard - (judy.jaggard@gmail.com) or mail them to Judy at 1510 Excalibur Drive, Janesville, WI, 53546, before the end of January, 2017.
